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$500 RECALL BONUS

Brothers, Sisters, Friends,

We are aware that BC Ferries is recalling people who have been laid-off, and are claiming things like
“scheduling errors” when asked about payment of the $500 upon recall.

Regardless of the dubious position of BC Ferries on this, we advise you to come into work if recalled
so that we may keep the Ferry system running. For those of you at work, we ask that you do not
engage in job action.

For our part, we deeply regret that you have been placed in such an unfortunate position, but we
assure you we are doing everything we can within our legal means to straighten things out.

Whether or not the BC Ferries does the right thing, I have confidence Ferry Workers will.

Please stay strong, solid, and healthy.
Stay safe, strong, and healthy.

In Solidarity,
BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS' UNION
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Brother Graeme Johnston
Provincial President



